Exhibit 8.a

Nicole Gaudette

From: Chris Niederman <Chris@niederman.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Nicole Gaudette

Cc: Nicole Niederman

Subject: Re: Piped Waterway Critical Area Determination for 6660 E. Mercer Way
Attachments: 150161-T-24x36.pdf; ATTO0001.htm

Hi Nicole,

Thank you so much for meeting with us today! | dug through my files and found our survey we had done for our project
(attached). You might already have this in your files as part of our approved permit, but thought | would send so you
have it handy. This accurately depicts the exact road and driveway as well as permeable surfaces on either side. The
Yang's survey they submitted is clearly incorrect, and some of the hard/impermeable surfaces they are showing for the
road actually don’t exist.

Hope this helps!



